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  January 27, 2023 
 
 

Dear Palisades Christian Academy Families, 

 

It is hard to believe that we have started the third quarter of this school year already! The Lord has truly blessed us 

with great teachers, fantastic students, and supportive parents. PCA continues to grow and we look forward to 

serving our valued families in the 2023 – 24 school year. With strong interest already being expressed, we anticipate 

robust classrooms in the upcoming year. Completing registration early will ensure your child’s spot at PCA.  

 

Next Tuesday, January 31, we are beginning the registration process for the 2023 - 24 school year.  

In February, you will not be billed for tuition; however, you are asked to pay the $590 Entrance and Capital 

Improvement Fee per student. With the 5% early payment discount, the amount is $560.50.                                  

This non-refundable payment will hold a spot in the classroom for next school year.  

 

Tuition charges will resume in March.  

 

Then, on Tuesday, February 28,  we will begin accepting applications from new families not currently 

enrolled. Once a classroom is full, waiting lists will be created.  

 

We thank each family for helping to make this a great school year and look forward to this third quarter.   

 

Sincerely, 

Monte Fisher 

Principal 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Re-enrollment Form for 2023 - 24 School Year 

Please return this form by Monday, February 27.                                                                                             

Open enrollment for new students will begin on Tuesday, February 28. 
 

Mark your intentions regarding your child’s attendance at PCA for the 2023 - 24 school year: 

� Attached is my non-refundable Re-enrollment and Capital Improvement Fee of $560.50 per student.  

� Please withdraw $560.50 per student from my credit card or bank account on file with the school. 

� We are unsure of our plans for next year and understand that our spot cannot be guaranteed without pre-

registering. 

 
 

Student name(s) and grade(s) entering PCA for 2023 - 24 school year: 

 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent’s Signature: ___________________________________ Date:  ______________________


